
Subject: 

Webmasters Terminated 

Just to let the community know…. Bill and I did not retire or resign our position as webmaster 

for the ACC website. Our new general manager, George Torres, asked me to come to a meeting 

in his office on Friday, August 23, 2024. We had met earlier in the week to discuss getting the 

new staff set up on the website, and I had sent a follow-up email listing the training that would 

be needed. Instead of a training session, George was joined by Rick Wright and Neil King. They 

gave me a certificate and a clock, thanked me for our service, and said the office will be handling 

all website functions from now on.  By the time I got home, all our administrative privileges to 

the website were revoked. 

To sum it up, we were terminated. 

Sincerely, 

Bill & Donna Hucker 

 


